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In the Management Association of the Philippines (MAP), we welcome the Law’s approval to amend the Foreign Investments Act (FIA). The FIA amendment had long been our advocacy. 

The amended FIA brings the Philippines more in line with being investment-friendly like other developing countries in our region. It should make the country more attractive to foreign direct investments (FDIs) that will help strengthen and diversify the Philippine economy as we recover from the pandemic. 

Specifically, the amendment will raise national competitiveness, create more jobs, broaden the manufacturing base, provide higher value-added products from agriculture and natural resources, and benefit local consumers with better products and services.

The Philippines has been lagging behind with its ASEAN neighbors in accumulated FDIs. Catching up is a must through more policies that ease entry and encourage job-creating FDIs. The FIA amendment signals the government’s commitment to pursue and welcome more foreign participation in the Philippine economy.
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